
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,                                  
Welcome to the Summer term and ‘the sun has 

certainly got his hat on!’ It has been a glorious 

week with lots of outdoor learning.                           
        

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                    
Cricket Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
School football clubs Y3-Y6  3 – 4.15 

Wednesday 
Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
FILM CLUB: TBC 
 
 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Football – Y3-Y6 3 – 4.10 
Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.10 

Friday 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Choir 8am 
SCSS Dance Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 
 

 

TRANSPORTER 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

98.6% 

 

 

Well done to Orange 1 

& 3, Blue1, Yellow 1, 

Brown 2 & 3, Grey 1 & 

Red 1 who achieved 

100% this week 

 

 

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday 20th April 2018 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 
Head Teacher Award 

For:  

  Summer Spirit Behaviour Badge Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Bella Wood Skye McMahon Martin Denty 

FS2 Dylan Wilson Natalia Bower Thea Curnow 
Y1 Tyler Matthews Alfie Parkin Hazel Bryce 
Y2 Maddie Donnelly Olivia Robinson Sam Swainson 
Y3 Delilah Winspear Skye Cady  Tegan Carthy 
Y4 Jack Daynes Harvey Dundon Kimberley Connaughton 

Y5 Hayden Grey Callum Trowsdale Poppie Peacock 
Y6 Ellie Dowse Connie Keeler Jessica Connaughton 

 

Leeroyôs Joke Corner 
 

Why did the lemon go to 

the doctor? 

He wasn’t squeezing 

very well. 

ADOPTION FRIENDLY SCHOOL                                       

You will have noticed the recent media campaigns 

promoting fostering and adoption. Mr Woolf and 

Mrs Hill have been attending training with DFE 

over the last year to support our becoming an 

Adoption & Special Guardianship Friendly school. 

This is a great success for our school, one that will 

allow us to support our children even further. If 

you would like to find out more, please call in for a 

chat! 

A parentôs guide to Fortnite: Battle Royale  

Recently we have noticed an increasing number 

of pupils talking about the game óFortniteô. In this 

blog, UK Safer Internet centre are giving 

guidance to parents about Fortnite, looking at 

what the game is and some of the things to be 

aware of. 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/parents-

guide-fortnite-battle-royale 

 

 

Friends of SPS 
Next week Miss Solomon and the Friends of SPS will be meeting to discuss 

events and fundraising ideas for the next academic year. The meeting will 

take place on Tuesday 24th April at 3:30pm. New members are warmly 

welcomed, so feel free to come along! 

 

STAY SAFE IN THE SUN 

WITH SUN CREAM, A HAT AND PLENTY OF WATER TO DRINK! 

Transporter 
THIS WEEK’S  

HOUSE  

CHAMPS 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/parents-guide-fortnite-battle-royale
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/parents-guide-fortnite-battle-royale


 

 

Sun safety for children 

Exposing your child to too much sun may increase their risk of skin cancer later in life. 

Sunburn can also cause considerable pain and discomfort in the short term. 

That's why babies and children need to have their skin protected between March and 
October in the UK. 

Tips to keep you child safe in the sun 

¶ Encourage your child to play in the shade – for example, under trees – especially 
between 11am and 3pm, when the sun is at its strongest.  

¶ Keep babies under the age of six months out of direct sunlight, especially around 
midday.  

¶ Cover exposed parts of your child's skin with sunscreen, even on cloudy or overcast 
days. Use one that has a sun protection factor (SPF) of 15 or above and is effective 
against UVA and UVB. Don't forget to apply it to their shoulders, nose, ears, cheeks, 
and the tops of their feet. Reapply often throughout the day.  

¶ Be especially careful to protect your child's shoulders and the back of their neck 
when they're playing, as these are the most common areas for sunburn.  

¶ Cover your child up in loose cotton clothes, such as an oversized T-shirt with 
sleeves.  

¶ Get your child to wear a floppy hat with a wide brim that shades their face and 
neck.  

¶ Protect your child's eyes with sunglasses that meet the British Standard (BSEN 
1836:2005) and carry the CE mark – check the label.  

¶ If your child is swimming, use a waterproof sunblock of factor 15 or above. Reapply 
after toweling.  

¶ Infants and young children have a higher proportion of body water than adults. 
They are also less heat tolerant and may be more likely to get dehydrated, 
especially when being physically active and in hot climates. Encouraging children to 
drink fluids regularly is really important as children may not remember to have a 
drink by themselves. 

 

Year 3 Fun on the Farm!  

Y3 had an amazing time on their trip to Big Sheep Little Cow.  
Not only did we learn about life on the farm and how to make 

bread but we went on tractor rides and even bottle fed 
little lambs.                                                                                              

A great day enjoyed by all! 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/sunburn/pages/introduction.aspx

